
I stay at UCP because… I love helping people and it’s rewarding to see the accomplishments 
they make even if it’s a baby step.

My advice for new staff… Don’t be afraid to ask questions. Also talk to the current staff to 
learn the little quirks of the individuals you will be working with and don’t be afraid to jump in and 
help without being asked if needed. 
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